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Renewal of Consecration of the 17 Montfortian Lay Associates in Madagascar 
 

ANTANANARIVO, Madagascar - On December 17, 2023, the 17 Montfortian Lay Associates of 

the Immaculate Conception parish have chosen the third Sunday of Advent to renew their 

consecration to Jesus through Mary following the teachings of Father de Montfort. They pronounced 

the formula written by the founding father in front of the parishioners of the Immaculate Conception 

in Antsobolo, Antananarivo, the capital of Madagascar.  

 

The Mass was presided over by Father Provincial Bruno RANDRIANASOLO KIKY, SMM of the 

Vice-Province of Madagascar. During his homily, he recalled Saint Paul’s letter to the Thessalonians 

to the entire assembly: “Be always joyful, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances” 

and asked them all to apply these 3 actions in their daily lives especially during this Advent season. 
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